
Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As the changing seasons approach, it's time to think about 

maintaining the health of your home's gutters. 

We would like to remind you that our seasonal gutter cleaning service is available to ensure your 

gutters are clear of leaves, debris, and other obstructions. Regular cleaning helps prevent water 

damage and prolongs the life of your gutter system. 

We recommend scheduling your gutter cleaning for [insert recommended month or time frame]. 

Our team is ready to assist you and can work around your availability. 

Please feel free to contact us at [insert phone number] or [insert email address] to book your 

appointment or if you have any questions. 

Thank you for trusting us with your home maintenance needs. We look forward to serving you 

soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


